
 

     
 

                                                     

NOTICE TO COMPANY OWNERS 

“COMPANY CONFLICT RESOLUTION” 

(“RESOLVE WITH BRELA”) 

Dar es Salaam – 13th  June, 2022  
 
The Business Registrations and Licensing Agency (BRELA) has been receiving complaints from 
shareholders and directors  concerning  non adherance to the Companies Act, Cap 212 and 
Companies’ Articles of Association when effecting  changes in a company and generaly limited 
understanding of the  Companies Act, Cap. 212 requirements. 
 
BRELA would like to inform Directors and Owners of Companies , that from the 13th  to 19th June 
2022 it will conduct a ‘business clinic’  aiming  at resolving companpanies’ internal conflicts, 
discussing amicable solutions and advising on all matters  relating to the day to day administration 
of their companies.  
 
The clinic will run from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm at  the National Museum of Tanzania - Conference 
Hall located at Shaaban Robert Street, opposite the Institute of Finance Management (IFM), in 
Dar es Salaam.  
 
 
BRELA requests  Directors and Owners of  Companies to utilize this opportunity to bring forward 
their issues so that together we find solutions, so as to create conducive  business environment 
in the country.  
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